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Sherry Coley was quoted in an article for the State Bar of Wisconsin's weekly
publication, Inside Track Weekly. The article, "In Bankruptcy Practice, 'Start at the
Shallow End'," discusses important steps for attorneys entering the growing
bankruptcy law practice.

Sherry emphasizes the importance of financial literacy for bankruptcy attorneys,
stating, "You have to have some marginal working comfort level with financial
statements …What are they? How do you read them?” as well as providing
recommendations for becoming educated on the subject. 

You can read the full article on Wisbar.com.


